
This bill establishes new requirements on the way agencies fund, acquire, and
use military equipment. The Los Angeles Port Police is required to conduct a
public meeting regarding the publishing of the Department’s Annual Report
for Military Equipment Usage. This meeting is being conducted to provide the
community and Port Police’s stakeholders the opportunity to engage with the
Department in discussions of our current Military Equipment Policy and the
filing of the Annual Report. The Current Annual Report if for the period of
October 2022 to September 2023. 

ASSEMBLY BILL 481 COMPLIANCE

WEDNESDAY, 28 FEBRUARY 2024, 10:00 AM
Harbor Department Administration Building

Board Room 2nd Floor
425 S. Palos Verdes St. San Pedro, CA 90731

Please visit our website for additional information on AB 481


